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State Highway 200 Closed from Bowdon to US 52

NARRATIVE: Due to flooding caused by snowmelt and standing water, ND State Highway 
200 is closed between mile marker 265 and mile marker 268.  This is between Bowdon and US 
Highway 52.   

Eastbound traffic should use State Highway 3 north near Hurdsfield to US Highway 52 
southeast, then back to State Highway 200. 

Westbound traffic should use US Highway 52 northwest, then south on ND State Highway 3, 
then west on State Highway 200.
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For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Matthew Johnson 701.580.7442
majohns@nd.gov  
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